
HI All!   Mr. Lance Corey, Oceana County EMS Director, asked if I would forward his EMS 

2015 Annual Report to you.   This is a report that all Departments must complete every year and 

then we submit to our Administrator’s Office. 

  

Lance just wanted to pass this along in case any of you were interested in looking at it. 

  

Thanks 

  

Becky 

Oceana Clerk 

 


